
 
 

Executive Principal: Mrs Mary Ellen McCarthy MA; Ed.M 
Headteacher: Ms Sarah Kober BA (Hons) QTS; NPQH 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Lumen Learning Trust c/o Saxon Primary School, Briar Road, Shepperton, TW17 0JB 

        Registered Limited Company Registered England No 08670599 

Garfield Road, Addlestone  
Surrey, KT15 2NP 

Tel: 01932 847674  
Email: office.darleydene@lumenlearningtrust.co.uk  

 Website:www.darleydeneprimary.co.uk  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 

 
 

World War II Workshop 
 
 

Monday 18th December 2023 
 
Dear Families of Eagles Class,  
 
 
Next term, Year 6 will be learning about World War II.  In order to provide the children with an introduction 
to this topic, we have organised for Chertsey Museum to come into school and host an in interactive 
workshop for the children. During the workshop, the children will be learning about what life was like for 
evacuees during the World War II, what it meant to ration and how to prepare for air raids.  
 
This workshop will take place on Friday 12th January during the usual school day.  
 
To finance the workshop, we are asking for a contribution of £4.00 per child.  This needs to be paid via 
SCOpay. Unfortunately, if insufficient funds are received the workshop may have to be cancelled. Any 
financial difficulties can be discussed in confidence with any of the Year 6 team, school office or our Home 
School Link Team. 
 
If you have any question regarding this workshop, please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Mackie 
Year 6 Class Teacher  


